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 Our next edition of Expo Mineral Virtual will take place on 12-13-14 and 15 September 
2023, opening at 16:00 and it will be exceptional for several reasons.
 The örst and most important is that it will be the last edition of Fabre Minerals since with 
that edition my company will cease to exist, due to important family difficulties that prevent 
us from continuing to maintain its structure with the quality and rigor that I believe have 
characterized it during all these years: 52 years selling minerals, with 27 of them also online, 
that's a lot of years!
  I wouldn't trade the life I've lived for anything, I've always liked intensity and certainly I 
have had that. So many trips, so many friends, so many minerals... and the pride of ending 
with my head held high, still important in the world of minerals and still offering great 
pieces like the ones you will önd in this farewell edition in which I did not want it to end wi-
thout giving a coup d'état, as you can see on Tuesday, September 12 from 16:00 (Central Eu-
ropean Time).
 Another feature that will make this edition exceptional is the fact that all our published 
pieces, including those of this edition, will be available on our website only until September 
30 of this year. After that date, all unsold specimens, new or old, will continue to be for sale, 
but no longer on our website, but rather on that of Weinrich Minerals, which is the company 
to whom we have sold all of our inventory. We are sure that Dan will give more than adequa-
te continuity to our beloved minerals. Thus, until September 30 you can buy what you want 
from us, but after that date all the pieces will cease to be ours.
 The Fabre Minerals website will continue to exist, but it will no longer be a sales page for 
minerals, becoming something more like a large Virtual Museum of the worldwide minerals 
that have passed through our hands. I would like this Virtual Museum to serve as a guide 
and help to future generations of collectors.
  The two FMF Forums, Spanish and English, will continue as active as ever, and I will conti-
nue to collaborate very intensely with the diffusion of mineralogy in all its forms. In a very 
different style from the current one, but I will still be actively involved in everything related 
to minerals, inanimate beings that, paradoxically, öll me with life.
 I am sure that you will continue to hear from me, mineralogically speaking, but it will no 
longer be through my website or exhibiting at Shows.

That's (almost) all, folks!


